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Dear Parents/carers, 

This term we are excited to continue with our STEM based workshops across the school. As you 
know the children had 1 STEM based workshop in the Autumn Term and we have two booked this 
term.  

What are STEM based workshops? 

STEM Education, at its core, simply means educating children about Science, Technology, 
Engineering, and Mathematics (collectively shortened as STEM).  

STEM based workshops are aimed to empower individuals with the skills to succeed and adapt to 
this changing world.   

The continual advances in technology are changing the way students learn, connect and interact 
every day. Skills developed by students through STEM provide them with the foundation to 
succeed at school and beyond. 

We are asking parents/carers for a contribution of £2 per child to support these workshops and 
enable facilitators to continue to educate and inspire our children. 

You can pay your £2 contribution via your parent pay account, or pay via cash at the office. 

 

   

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Mollett 
Executive Headteacher 
On behalf of Leopold Primary School 
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